
Jan 12th, 2013 
 
Maple Grove Community Center 
12951 Weaver Lake Road 
Maple Grove MN 55369 
 
Registration  5:30-6:30 
Dinner   6:30-7:30 
Program  7:30-9:00 
Cost  $25.00 

 

Patch Displays 

Totanhan Nakaha Lodge 

Winter Banquet - Celebrating Servant Leadership 

 

After the holidays, welcome the New Year by celebrating the 

accomplishments of fellow lodge members and hear about how 

servant leadership plays a role in our Lodge and Section, as a 

basis for lifelong dreams and careers and helping the 

community.  

Join us for dinner and a wonderful program afterwards! 

Our program honors those who have served the Order of 

the Arrow in the past year as well as providing inspiration for future leaders. 

Our speakers include: 

Dan Kobler – Section C1A Chief  

Dan Kobler is a past Totanhan Nakaha Executive Vice-Chief and was recently elected Section Chief of Section 

C1A. Our section covers most of Minnesota, North Dakota, part of South Dakota and northern Wisconsin. 

Dan is currently attending the University of Minnesota. Dan will be updating us on the Order of the Arrow as it applies to the 

section, what being in the Order of the Arrow has done for him personally and in school. 

Scott Miller – Eagle Scout, Many Point Director, North Wind Director 

Scott Miller will be speaking about his experience growing up in the Boy Scouts in Maple Grove. He was an active member of 

the Order of the Arrow, served on the staff at Pine Tree Leadership Development Course (now known as Grey Wolf) for two 

years, and spent 12 summers working at Many Point Scout Camp in a variety of roles including Ethics In Action Director, 

Program Director, Camp Director and Camping Director. He also served as the Camp Director for North Wind Winter Adventures 

for the first four years of that program. In 2005, he went on a canoeing expedition lasting three and a half months and paddled 

over 2,000 miles, beginning in St. Cloud and ending where the polar bears live in northern Canada on Hudson Bay. Scott 

currently has his own massage therapy business in south Minneapolis and is in training to become a nurse. He will share the 

positive impact Scouting and the Order of the Arrow has had on his life and what the concept of servant leadership means to 

him.  

Stephanie Hope Smith - Featured Speaker – Nobel Peace Prize Nominee 2012 

Stephanie Hope Smith, Nobel Peace Prize Nominee will be speaking about her family's adventures in service that includes three 

winter Olympics, Disaster Relief at Ground Zero, creating a model for international service and helping mediate American Indian 

sacred site issues.  Honored with the President's Lifetime Service Award for over 10,000 hours of service, Stephanie is a product 

of a family that was committed to scouting and to serving together, which lay the framework for how she has chosen to invest 

her free time as an adult.  She will be sharing how giving two hours of service at a time has led to an amazing journey for her 

whole family and for thousands of young adults because of the unexpected ideas and new opportunities that opened while 

serving. 

 

 

 

 

Don’t miss this great evening. See you there!!! 

  

Cake! 

 

Registration Online at: 

www.scoutingevent.com?oawinterbanquet2013 

http://www.scoutingevent.com/?oawinterbanquet2013

